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QUESTION 1

Your development team uses Microsoft Visual Studio Team Foundation Server (TFS) 2012 to develop and support an
enterprise-wide web application. 

The system is too large to perform a manual smoke test. 

You need to ensure that the latest release to production has not broken anything. 

Which two actions should you perform? (Each correct answer presents part of the solution. 

Choose two.) 

A. Create a new build definition with your tests configured for the production URI(s). Run the tests and have TFS report
success or failure. 

B. Create a new virtual machine in Microsoft Test Manager (MTM) that mirrors your production environment. Create a
new build that runs your test projects and have TFS report success or failure. 

C. Create a series of CodedUI Tests in Microsoft Visual Studio. 

D. Create a complete set of unit test projects within Microsoft Visual Studio 2012. 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

 

QUESTION 2

Your team uses Microsoft Visual Studio Team Foundation Server {TFS) to manage your software projects. The
operations team uses System Center Operations Manager (SCOM) and configures synchronization with TFS by using
TFS Work 

Item Synchronization Management Pack. 

You need to send information about production errors, including IntelliTrace information from System Center, to the
software development team. 

What are two possible ways to achieve this goal? Each correct answer presents a complete solution. 

A. Assign an existing Application Error from System Center to the development team by using the TFS connector and
opening an error alert. Select the Assign to Engineering option from the Alert Status menu. 

B. From System Center, select an existing alert, and enable full IntelliTrace collection by using the tasks panel. Once
the IntelliTrace file is associated to the alert select the Assign to Engineering option from the Alert Status menu. 

C. From the TFS Administration Console, select the Import IntelliTrace files menu, and associate the IntelliTrace file to a
new work item. 

D. From System Center, select an existing alert, and enable the full IntelliTrace collection by using the tasks panel.
Once the IntelliTrace file is associated to the alert, create a new work item in TFS, and add a link to the new System
Center alert. 
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Correct Answer: BD 

 

 

QUESTION 3

You are developing a web application. Currently, the test team tests the website on a Hyper-V virtual machine (VM)
named WebTest. The majority of the test cases explicitly reference WebTest. 

The test team wants to divide into two independent teams to speed testing, and has indicated that they will likely create
a third test teamsoon. 

You need to define a strategy that provides separate test environments for each team with as little impact on the tests
as possible. 

What should you do? (To answer, move the three appropriate actions from the list of actions to the answer area and
arrange them in the correct order.) 

Select and Place: 

Correct Answer: 
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Note: 

* A virtual machine template is a library resource consisting of a guest operating system profile, a hardware profile, and
one or more virtual hard disks (VHDs), which can be used to create a new virtual machine. Self-service users must use
assigned templates to create their virtual machines. 

 

QUESTION 4

Your company network includes Microsoft Visual Studio Team Foundation Server (TFS) 2012 and Microsoft System
Center 2012. 

You need to monitor your company\\'s application infrastructure. 

What should you configure? 

A. Event Log data collector 

B. Configuration Manager 

C. Application Controller 

D. IntelliSense collector 

E. Operations Manager 

Correct Answer: E 

Operations Manager is a component of Microsoft System Center 2012 that helps the organization monitor services,
devices, and operations for multiple computers from a single console. This guide leads the reader through the process
of 

planning the Operations Manager infrastructure by addressing the following fundamental decisions and tasks: 

·ullet Identifying which services, applications, and infrastructure need to be monitored. 

·ullet Determining the resources needed to employ Operations Manager to monitor the selected resources. 
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·ullet Designing the components, layout, security, and connectivity of the Operations Manager infrastructure. 

See "Microsoft System Center 2012 - Operations Manager Guide" http://technet.microsoft.com/en-
us/library/cc507089.aspx 

Configuration Manager provides key management capabilities around application delivery, desktop virtualization, device
management, and security that make it possible to enable productivity amidst device proliferation while also reducing 

costs. 

Application Controller provides a unified console that helps you manage public clouds and private clouds, as well as
cloud-based virtual machines and services. 

There is no such thing as IntelliSense collector. 

 

QUESTION 5

Your development team uses Scrum as its process framework and utilizes the Microsoft Framework (MSF) for Agile
Software Development 6.0 process template. 

A new team member who is new to Scrum assumes the role of product owner. 

You need to help the new product owner prioritize the product backlog. 

Which basis should you suggest the new product owner use for prioritizing the product backlog? 

A. personal preference 

B. estimated cost and effort for each requirement 

C. risk and business value of each requirement 

D. technical complexity of each requirement 

Correct Answer: C 

In other words, it\\'s more important to deliver business value in the form of working software than to follow a plan.
Professional Scrum Development with Microsoft Visual Studio 2012 p.162 

 

QUESTION 6

You are using the Microsoft Visual Studio Scrum 2.0 process template. You are a scrum master leading a scrum team. 

Your team is new to Agile and Lean practices. 

You need to ensure that your team communicates efficiently. Which three actions should you perform? (Each correct
answer presents part of the solution.Choose three.) 

A. Utilize visual controls, such as task boards. 

B. Co-locate team members. 

C. Document the design of functionality you plan to build. 
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D. Hold a weekly conference call with the entire team to review the bug list. 

E. Discuss issues through an email thread. 

F. Conduct daily face-to-face stand-up meetings. 

Correct Answer: ABF 

 

 

QUESTION 7

As the manager of a mission-critical application development project, you oversee the technical delivery of a software
application. 

The project has not met any of its milestones, and there are early signs that what requested. Each iteration is taking
approximately three weeks longer to finish than available is being produced is not what the stakeholders have was 

scheduled. No more resources will be made available. 

You need to reduce the cycle time without impacting commitments. 

Which two actions should you perform? (Each correct answer presents a complete solution. Choose two.) 

A. Reduce (or remove) cycle requirements for quality assurance (QA) and user acceptance testing (UAT). Reorganize
the project team to have all hands working on development tasks until the backlog has been caught up to schedule. 

B. Analyze the complexity of the work in progress (WIP) and determine if there is any way to simplify the tasks. 

C. Work with your technical leads to remove any features from the end product that, on paper, make up the difference in
project delays. Then inform the stakeholders what you will patch in later. 

D. Create a technical oversight committee that will meet and review all project work and identify areas for improvement
for the next cycle. 

E. Identify and remove wait times in the development cycle. 

Correct Answer: BE 

 

 

QUESTION 8

You manage a development team by using Microsoft Team Foundation Server (TFS) 2012. The development team is
made up of developers with specific skills. 

The project you are developing has the following characteristics: 

Several external dependencies exist.f 

Requirements are well defined and will not change. 

If an external dependency on the critical path does not meet a committed to deadline, the project will be impacted. 
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The impact should be identified and measured. 

You need to select the appropriate tool(s) for managing the project. 

What should you do? 

A. Use Microsoft Project to manage dependencies and integrate with TFS where needed. 

B. Use TFS with the Microsoft Visual Studio Scrum 2.0 project template. 

C. Use TFS with the Microsoft Solution Framework (MSF) for Capability Maturity Model Integration (CMMI) Process
Improvement 6.0 project template and the Affects link type for managing dependencies. 

D. Use TFS with the MSF for Agile Software Development 6.0 process template and the web access task board. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

 

QUESTION 9

You are developing release plans for a new software development project. 

You need to document a flexibility matrix. 

Which three elements should you use? (Each correct answer presents part of the solution. Choose three.) 

A. schedule 

B. risk mitigation 

C. scope 

D. cost or resources 

E. decision-making authority 

F. solution architecture 

Correct Answer: ACD 

http://pm-lotus.com/Wordpress/2009/09/15/the-flexibility-matrix/ 

 

QUESTION 10

You create a layered web application. The service layer includes a suite of nUnit tests for the code. The web application
contains JavaScript and has no tests. 

You configure a build agent running as a service and create an automated build. 

You need to include unit testing in the development and automated build of the application. You need to achieve this
goal with the least amount of impact to the development team. 
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Which two actions should you perform? (Each correct answer presents part of the solution. Choose two.) 

A. Configure the build to use the existing nUnit tests. 

B. Create QUnit tests to test the Javascript in the web application. 

C. Use Coded UI Tests to test the JavaScript in the web application. 

D. Convert all the nUnit tests for the business logic layer into MSTests. 

Correct Answer: AB 

 

 

QUESTION 11

Your company is considering adopting the family of Microsoft Visual Studio 2012 features. 

You need to identify which out-of-the-box features you could use to create an end-to-end application lifecycle
management (ALM) solution. 

Which three features should you use? (Each correct answer presents part of the solution. Choose three.) 

A. Time tracking and budget analysis 

B. Manual testing 

C. Unit testing and code coverage 

D. Requirements management 

E. Deployment to production 

Correct Answer: BCE 

There is no Time tracking and budget analysis in TFS or VS, this is likely MS Project Feature. Requirements
management is a TFS Feature. http://msdn.microsoft.com/en- us/library/ms364062% 28v=vs.80%29.aspx I do see
Manual testing, Unit testing and code coverage, and Deployment at VS2012 Feature comparisons page
http://www.microsoft.com/visualstudio/eng/products/compare 

 

QUESTION 12

You have an ASP.MVC application running in production. 

The application is experiencing intermittent slowdowns and client disconnections on the application tier. 

You need to provide detailed execution trace information to the development team. 

How should you capture this information? 

A. File a bug work item in TFS directly from production. 

B. Open the production server event logs in Visual Studio 2012 and create a TFS bug work item from the relevant
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exception messages. 

C. Install and run the IntelliTrace Data Collector on the production application server(s). 

D. Install and run the IntelliSense Semantics Collector on the production application server(s). 

Correct Answer: C 

 

 

QUESTION 13

Your company\\'s help desk support team comprises a single individual using an Excel spreadsheet to track tickets. 

You want to improve the flow of information between the help desk and your development team. 

You need to ensure that the lead developer receives updates only when new software defects are reported by the help
desk. 

What are two possible ways to achieve this goal? (Each correct answer presents a complete solution. 

Choose two.) 

A. 

Create a custom list on SharePoint to capture ticket information. 

Have the lead developer subscribe to an alert for each ticket that is created with a type of "software defect". 

B. 

Use the System Center 2012 Ticket Manager to capture tickets from the help desk. 

Enable the ticket integration adapter to push tickets captured in System Center to TFS as bug work items. 

Have the lead developer subscribe to alerts for his or her assigned work items. 

C. 

Create a team project on your Team Foundation Server with a custom process template to track tickets. 

For software defects, have the help desk assign the tickets to the lead developer. 

Have the lead developer review his or her assigned tickets. 

D. 

Publish the Excel spreadsheet to a SharePoint document library. 

Configure an alert to notify the development lead when the spreadsheet is modified. 

Correct Answer: AC 
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QUESTION 14

You manage a development team for a group of stakeholders that are physically remote from your development center.
Stakeholders have blocked out dates and times on their schedules for your team. The stakeholders are concerned that
several of the project requirements will not meet their needs due to changing market conditions. 

You need to ensure that the following requirements are met: s Your team is doing effective and efficient work. 

The work is meeting the needs of the business. 

The project\\'s timeline is not at risk. 

Which two actions should you perform? (Each correct answer presents part of the solution. Choose two.) 

A. Institute a policy of sign-offs for each requirement and design document. 

B. Develop a series of iterative proofs of concept that reflect a partial delivery of requirements and get feedback from the
product owner. 

C. Instruct the team to create a comprehensive set of design documents for each layer of the system. Schedule a
review with the stakeholders to get their feedback. 

D. Add a primary stakeholder to your team as the product owner. 

Correct Answer: BD 

 

 

QUESTION 15

Your client is utilizing the Microsoft Visual Studio Scrum 2.0 process template. 

Your client provides a set of acceptance tests for Product Backlog Items (PBI). The PBI work has been committed to in
the upcoming sprint. 

You need to ensure that the status of the acceptance tests can be reported from TFS. 

What should you do? 

A. Store the acceptance test as rows in a Microsoft Excel spreadsheet and attach the spreadsheet to the PBI work
item. 

B. Store the acceptance test as rows in a Microsoft Excel spreadsheet. Save the spreadsheet in the associated project
portal site and link it to the PBI work items. 

C. Create Test case work items. Link the test cases to the PBI work items by using a Tests link type. 

D. Create Test case work items. Link the PBJ work items by using a Parent link type to the test cases. 

Correct Answer: C 
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